
Submitter: Robert Frey 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I cannot believe that this question is being considered. There is no reason to make 

voting in-person only and many reasons to keep it mail-in. No one has ever 

demonstrated that there is voter fraud in Oregon - if it exists then make it public 

knowledge and then consider this question.  

 

My wife and I always vote! Every election, big or small. Mailing our ballots is a great 

joy for us - being good citizens in this simple way that is easy. We are elderly now 

and, especially for my wife, getting out is not easy. Do not change how Oregonians 

vote.   


